
From:  
Sent: Thursday, 27 November 2014 7:06 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: IMG supervision 
 
I would like to reply regarding the draft guidelines for IMG supervision-having spent 12 months 
supervising an IMG i believe i have some understanding of the difficulties associated. Could i point 
out to you that the level of supervision you are requiring in these draft guidelines for level 1 
supervision for an IMG doctor is comparable to that for a medical student -this is not sustainable in 
private medical practice nor appropriate for people who have sat exams and qualified to practice in 
their own country. Sue Baillie Dr SK Baillie  
 




